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Notice of Vacancy 

In the Office of Police and Crime Commissioner 

For the Northumbria Police Area 

 

Under Section 51 of the Police Reform and Social 
Responsibility Act 2011, a vacancy exists in the office of Police 
and Crime Commissioner for the Northumbria Police Area. 

The appropriate request has been made by two electors to fill 
the vacancy and a notice of election will be published on 
Thursday 13 June 2019.   

If the election is contested, the poll to fill this vacancy will take 
place on Thursday 18 July 2019. 

 

Patrick Melia 
Police Area Returning Officer 

 

Friday 7 June 2019 

 


